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Minutes of North Cotes Parish Council Meeting held on Monday 13th September 

2021 at 7.30pm via Zoom 

 

  

Present:  Councillor van der Horst, Councillor Marsh, Councillor Annett, 

Councillor Daniel McNally and District Councillor McMillan 

 

Apologies: Councillor Brearley, Councillor Hicks and Councillor Shipman 

 

MINUTES OF THE LAST MEETING – The minutes of the previous meeting were 

read and approved. 

 

1. MATTERS ARISING 

 

It was agreed to hold this meeting via Zoom due to the new variant of 

Covid and to protect the health of some of the Parish Councillors. 

  

2.1 Rural Safety Partnership – Speed Watch Scheme Update – No further 

updates or news.   

 

2.1.3 Speed Watch Training - We still need more volunteers to be able 

 to use the village Speed watch equipment in line with the 

 regulations. Speed Watch Training will be taking place in October. 

 

2.2 Church – update – No update from the church as it is still currently 

closed.  The grass cutting for the church was discussed, it was noted that 

the grass cutting was being paid for from money that had been left to the 

church by a community member.  It was also noted that the church was 

suffering with damp and needed a roof repair. 

 

2.3 Village Hall – update  

Reports and quotes were being collated and a schedule of works being 

drafted.  It was noted that the new quote for the windows was £680. This 

quote was agreed by all councillors present 

 

2.4 Speed Limit – The current limit of 60mph down to 20mph on the road to 

the camp needed to be looked at. 

 

2.4 Overview of Crime – update – No crime had been noted, but the 

committee were asked to remain vigilant  

 

3. CORRESPONDENCE –  

 

No correspondence had been received. 
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4. FINANCE 

 

4.1 Cheques – The following Cheques were approved: 

Parish Clerk Wages – Cheque No: 341 & 342 

 

5. AOB 

 

 

The date for the next meeting - was fixed as Monday 8th November 2022 at 

7.30pm at The New Tribes Mission. 

 

There being no further business the meeting closed at 8.45pm 


